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My husband and I, Oregon registered voters for over 40 years have concerns. We 

personally know multiple people who have received ballots for deceased family 

members or ones who have moved away. When my sister in law called our county 

election office they told her that her grown up children who live out of state needed to 

call not her. We think in person with ID is optimum. Our understanding is that our 

voter rolls haven't been effectively cleaned up for some years as well.  

 


